
Summer 2022

Groundbreaking Ceremony!
Tuesday, June 14, 2022, Telco Plus Credit Union held a Ground-
breaking Ceremony for our second location in Tyler.  The new 
branch is located at 1010 S SE Loop 323, Tyler, TX 75701.  This is 
a major reconstruction project with a completion date expected 
in late October.  Randall Pearson, CEO, started off the ceremony 
with a few words.  “We, Telco Plus, are very excited to be opening 
a new branch in this part of Tyler.  The new branch is the most 
natural extension of our current rapid pace of growth in both Tyler 
and Longview.  We expect this branch to significantly improve our 
convenience for current and future members.  We feel that North 
Tyler is under-served by credit unions. Telco Plus Credit Union 
is a highly diverse organization from top to bottom. This location 
will, among other things, continue to enhance our service for the 
Hispanic community.”
In attendance was Telco Plus’ Board of Directors, Randall S. 
Pearson, President/CEO, MBA; a few of the executive staff and staff 
for the new location.

Thank you Joni Bailey!
Joni recently stepped down from the Board of Directors.  
She served in many roles including Chairman of the 
Board during her 12 years of service. She was a wonder-
ful asset with her positive attitude and desire to enrich 
the director’s roles. Thank you for your service.  

Welcome DeMarcus Pierson!
DeMarcus Pierson is our newest member to join the 
Board of Directors.  DeMarcus is the Senior Pastor of 
Reveal Church, Tyler.  He lives in Tyler with his wife, 
Chia and three sons. He loves helping people to live en-
couraged, strengthened, and fulfilled lives in Christ.  He 
is excited to serve in another role helping Telco Plus CU.Shane Coleman, Chairman; Joni Bailey, 

Director; and Randall Pearson, CEO
DeMarcus Pierson, Director
Term expires 2023

LOW BALANCE ALERTS
Please set up low balance alerts in Home Banking. It’s 
simple to have the system text you when the balance 
reaches the dollar amount you set.  If you need 
assistance, please see Member Services.  



CREDIT UNION HOLIDAYS - We will be closed:
Independence Day - Sat. - Mon., July 2-4                               Labor Day - Sat. - Mon., September 3-5

Longview: 423 Gilmer Rd., Longview,  TX 75604, 903-753-5588     Tyler: 7395 S. Broadway, Tyler, TX  75703, 903-597-4321
Lobby:  Mon. - Wed. 9:00 am - 5:30 pm, Thurs. - Fri. 9:00 am - 6:00 pm
Drive-Thru:  Mon. - Wed. 7:30 am - 5:30 pm, Thurs. - Fri. 7:30 am - 6:00 pm
Tyler Drive-Thru: Mon. - Wed. 8:00 am - 5:30 pm, Thurs. - Fri. 8:00 am - 6:00 pm 
Longview & Tyler: Saturdays: 9 am - Noon

News & Alerts
+ We have removed the $2.00 transfer fee from savings to checking to cover negative balances!  If you have this service 
set up, you will no longer see the transfer fee.  If you would like to add this service, please talk to Member Services.
+ New Debit Card Designs are coming soon!  You can select the new blue Plus Man card or pick from 3 others designs 
for an additional cost.
+ Both branches are OPEN on Saturday from 9 am to Noon.  For your convenience the Lobby and Drive-thru are both 
open.
+ Travel Notices can be set up by calling Member Services or sending a secure message in home banking or your app.   
+ Try Mobile Deposit today!  The TPCU mobile app has several great features but the remote deposit is the most conve-
nient!  You can deposit checks from anywhere you have service.  Make sure, you take a clear photo and endorse the check 
properly.  Endorsement instructions are on the deposit screen.  Enroll today and take advantage of our free services!
+ SCAMS to avoid.  Don’t pay at the gas pump, go inside to pay or use gift cards. ~ Don’t send money to new flings that 
you met through the internet or social media! ~ Never cash or deposits checks, to give someone else cash back!  ~ Only 
use Venmo, CashApp, etc to transfer money with family and friends! ~ Don’t give out personal information, especially in 
emails and to people who CALL YOU.  Always look up numbers, don’t use the phone numbers they provide.
+ Follow Telco Plus Credit Union on social media. We are on Facebook, Instagram, and YouTube.  We play games, share 
tips, scams to avoid, alerts, and some humor to benefit our followers.  

Notice to Members
Document Availability - Pursuant to Texas Credit Unions Department Rule 91.315, documents relating to Telco Plus Credit Union’s 
finances and management are available at www.telcoplus.org or by writing to PO Box 3099, Longview, TX 75606.

Welcome Teachers Alliance FCU!
We are so excited to announce that Teachers Alliance 
FCU has merged with Telco Plus CU.  We are also 
excited that Bredget Mumphrey, the manager at 
Teachers Alliance, will be joining our team.  We are 
proud to honor their rich history and offer the 
membership base all of our great services and 
products.
Celebration of New Members!
To celebrate all of our new members and growth as a 
credit union, please join us for cold treats!
    
    Tuesday, July 19, 2022 
     from 1 pm to 4 pm 
    Longview - Snow Cones
    Tyler - Popsicles 
    


